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Great job, Kevin Wyatt!   

Kevin got his commercial driver’s 

license on December 12th.  

We had an amazing Safety 

Celebration on January 

5th!  Check out Page Four 

for details on who was 

acknowledged for all their 

safe work.   

Congratulations to Brad Gagnon 

on his upcoming retirement!  

Brad has been recognized for his 

32 years  of hard work and 

dedication.   

https://docs.cbifederalservices.com/sites/139398/default.aspx






  

Rumor has it that EPA will be on Naval Base Coronado inspecting at least the risers 

on Piers J and L around the first week of February.  We have not heard that they are 

coming to our facility.  We are past due for CUPA inspections at all of our facilities 

though so I expect at least one of them will be inspected by CUPA at some time this 

month.   

 - Ellen Nelson 



Glen Rust 

Lloyd Noland 

Sherwin Pascual  

Gustavo Molina 

Sebastian Gomez 

Cesar Hernandez 

Christopher Woods 




